
 Date Posted: February 13, 2017 

NOTICE 
THIS FACILITY IS UNDERGOING A 
PRISON RAPE ELIMINATION ACT 
(PREA) COMPLIANCE AUDIT  
 
The Lehigh County Department of Corrections will be audited to 
determine compliance with the Federal PREA Standards for Prisons and 
Jails. 
 
Information relevant to this facility’s compliance with the Federal PREA 
Standards is requested to be submitted to the auditor at the address 
below. This information should be submitted at least five working days 
prior to the onsite portion of the audit.  
 
Information provided to the auditor will be confidential, with the 
exception that it must be provided to the U.S. Department of Justice 
upon request.  
 
The PREA auditor will be at the facility to conduct the audit on March 
28th and 29th 2017.  
 
Please send written materials or comments to:  
 

Patrick J. Zirpoli PREA Auditor 
PO Box 246 

Beach Lake, PA 18405 


